Berry, Taylor

From: Kristen Hole <kristenlhole@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 10:09 AM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

Hi there,

I am emailing today to bring awareness to the negative changes Duke is trying to make to our states solar
industry.

As a young professional in the renewable energy sector and a steward of the environment, please insist
that Duke Energy aid rather than regress the expansion of rooftop solar.

Their request to increase fees for solar customers and adjust the metering structure would make solar
even less financially feasible for low-middle class families by elongating the financial return and increasing
monthly energy costs. It would be moving our state in the wrong direction.

If Duke keeps net metering, this will continue residential solar growth - and positively contribute to our
states carbon neutral goal.

I appreciate your attention to this serious matter. Please ensure Duke - the main provider of energy for
our state - aligns with our states net neutrality goals.

Kindest regards,
Kristen Hole
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